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Greetings from Allyson & Anna  

Hi everyone,  

It has been  a while since you last heard from me… but I’m leaving end of this month, so I 

thought I’d say goodbye and introduce my successor!  

I’ve had a wonderful year here at UPS and I am glad to have been able to meet some great 

people that have really influenced and changed me. I hope that all of you have had and will 

keep on having great experiences during your college time. I wish you the best! 

One more thing, remember those cool bags filled with fruits and snacks we got for reading 

period last semester?! Thanks to donations from some lovely logger parents, the 

International Students are getting one too!! Go pick yours up 

Wednesday, 6th from 8am to 5pm at the SUB. 

Also, check out the second page of the Newsletter, because there are 

some important announcements!!  

Good luck with your finals and enjoy a wonderful summer break! 

See you soon. 

- Anna 

Coming soon…  

Kyung In Kim (Kim) will be the International Student Worker at the 

office next year. She will send out  the newsletter and help Allyson 

organize all of the international events during fall semester. So if 

there is any activity you want to see happening sponsored by 

International Programs, she is the person you should become 

friends with!! 



Question or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

Volunteers for International Student Profile 
On our lovely website for prospective students, we have a space for current international 

students to introduce themselves and share their UPS experiences with students that may 

consider joining us. Check out the current profiles here! 

As two of our representatives (Dongni and Noah) are graduating, I was wondering if anyone 

else would like to take over and share your passion for Puget Sound.   

 

P.S.: If no-one volunteers, Kim will hunt you guys down until we have a few profiles!  

On Wednesday, May 6th (last day of classes) from 1pm to 5pm, Allyson will have snacks for 

you, if you come drop in and get your signature! 

The travel signature on your I-20 (3rd page at the bottom) is very important as it is 

mandatory to get back into the U.S. The signature is only valid for one year, so maybe even if 

you had signed it once, you need a new one.  

 

Travel Signature Day  

Employment Reminder  
Planning to work or intern in the U.S. during the 

summer? Don’t forget to get the official permission 

from Allyson! Drop by and check out your options 

to make it possible. Take a look here for more 

information. 
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